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NEWS FROM WHERE FAITH AND FUN MEET 

Preparing for a Summer Celebration 
Greetings from the shores of 
Lake Erie!  Thank you so 
much for your interest and 
support of Judson, particularly 
for your prayers on our behalf.  
Your prayers are important, 
because we know that it is not 
us, but God who is at work 
through Judson planting 
seeds, cultivating plants, and 
harvesting fruit in the lives of 
campers, staff, and guests.   
As summer approaches, I 
want to share with you some 
things that you can join us in lifting up some things both 
in praise to God and in intercession on behalf of the 
ministry that is occurring here at Judson: 
 
Please join us in praising God for 65 years of Camp 
Judson ministry!  Over the last six and a half dec-
ades, thousands of young people have come to camp 
here, with many of them making commitments to Christ, 
rededicating their lives to Christ, and even being called 
into ministry.  Countless friendships have been forged 
and strengthened.  Lifelong memories have been made.  
God’s blessings have been displayed again and again.  
God has been glorified. 
Our theme for this summer is “Celebrate,” and we are 
inviting you to join us in celebrating all that God has 
done over the last 65 years here at Judson at our 65th 
Anniversary Celebration Dinner on Saturday, August 9.  
(More information and a registration form for the dinner 
is located on the back of the newsletter) 
 
Please pray that God would provide the volunteers 
we need to help us get camp ready for summer.  We 
have two volunteer days scheduled in May.  The two 
dates are this Saturday, May 3 and Wednesday, May 7.  
Work will begin at 9 AM each day.   Volunteers are also 
welcome to call and schedule a different day that is 
more suitable for them.  We have a variety of projects 
including: carpentry, electrical, plumbing, clearing trails, 
cutting/splitting firewood, cleaning, raking, and weeding.  
If you plan to attend, please call and let us know so that 
we can get materials and tools ready for you and serve 

you lunch! 
 
Please pray that God would fill each camp session 
with campers.   
We already have 300 campers registered for camp (85 
more than this time last year) and our Wrangler, Trail-
blazers, and Junior Wrangler camp sessions are already 
full, but we still have lots more room for children and 
teenagers who want to register.  Campers can register 
by visiting www.campjudson.com or calling the camp 
office for a brochure.  First time campers receive a dis-
count of $100 off full week overnight camps or $50 off 
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Dates to Remember 
 
May 3 Volunteer Workday 
May 7 Volunteer Workday 
June 1 Staff Training Begins 
June 7 Rally Day Open House 
June 15 Week 1—Junior 1, Mini 1/2, Jr Trailblazers 
June 22 Week 2—Junior 2, Jr High 1, Day Camp 1 
June 29 Week 3—Mini 3, Jr Wrangler, Summer Blast 
July 2 Family Camp 
July 6 Week 4—Arts, Archeology, Team Sports, Wrangler 
July 13 Week 5—Senior High 
July 20 Week 6—Junior High 2, Mini 4/5 
July 27 Week 7—Junior 3, Trailblazers, Day Camp 2 
August 2 Summer Camp Ends 
August 9 65th Anniversary Celebration Dinner 
 

http://www.campjudson.com


For the store: 
All candy and snack items must be individually 
wrapped for resale.  Please check expiration dates as 
we cannot use items that expire June 2014 or sooner. 
Hershey Bars   Reese’s PB Cups 
Mars    3 Musketeers 
Butterfinger   Mounds 
M& M’s- plain, peanut, or peanut butter 
Reese’s Pieces   Cow Tails 
Snicker’s    Air Heads 
Nerds    Laffy Taffy 
Twizzlers 
 
Cases of individual size bags of chips, pretzels, combos, 
fruit snacks, or trail mix.  
 
Please no gum. Also, we have plenty of craft items, pens, 
pencils, toothpaste, shampoo, soap, & combs. 
 
Batteries- size AA  
Small bottles of sunscreen  
Disposable Cameras  
Small tablets (for boys) 
Stamps- both regular & postcard  
Small bottles of bug repellent 
 
For the Office 
A durable Folding Machine that can fold letters 
Copy Paper 
Post-It Notes 
Business size envelopes 
Rolls masking and/or scotch tape 
Kleenex 
 
Thank you for your time and help!! 

Camp Judson Wish List 
Here are some items that would be helpful to receive as  
donations for Summer Camp: 

half week overnight camps.  Discounts are also availa-
ble for campers who invite friends to come to camp. 
 
Please pray that God would supply the funds need-
ed for our Every Kid to Camp Scholarship Fund.   
Every Kid to Camp provides financial assistance to fam-
ilies who are unable to afford the full cost of sending 
their children/teenagers to summer camp through the 
completion of a simple application.  Our goal for this 
year is to raise $50,000 for scholarships through out-
reach to churches, individuals, and businesses. 
 
Please pray for our staff, volunteers, and directors.   
Pray that each of them would grow spiritually from the 
experience of serving at Judson this summer and that 
God would provide all the love, grace, patience, and 
strength that they need.  Also, please pray for us as we 
recruit volunteers to serve as counselors, camp support 
staff, nurses, and store operators.  Those interested in 
volunteering can apply at www.campjudson.com or call 
the camp office at 814 922-3834. 
 
Please pray for Godôs provision and protection.  We 
would love for you to pray for the safety of campers, 
staff, volunteers, and guests, and that God would meet 
all of our needs (financial, supplies, water, good weath-
er, etc.). 
 

Please pray for Godôs future to be established at 
Camp Judson.   
Our board has been intentionally engaged in a process 
of prayerful discernment of a vision for Camp Judson’s 
future for some time now, and we have begun the pro-
cess of working with the camp consulting firm of 
Fletemeyer and Lee to develop a long range plan for 
our facilities and property.  The plan is expected to be 
completed this winter.   (Many thanks to Harry Breski 
for doing the necessary topographic map for free!)
Please continue to pray for the board as well as our 
consultants as we work through this process, that we 
would be faithful in preparing Camp Judson to be used 
by God to impact the lives of children, teenagers, 
adults, families, and churches across our region for 
years to come, just as God has used us for the last 65 
years. 
 
Thank you again for your prayers.  To God be the glory! 
 
Kevin Saxton, Managing Director 
   

Summer Celebration—Continued from Page 1 

Erie Gives Scheduled for August 12 

 Each of the last three 
summers, the Erie Com-
munity Foundation (ECF) 
has hosted a day of philan-
thropy to benefit non-
profits in the Greater Erie 
Area. 
 Last year Erie Gives 
raised over $1.7 million 
dollars for non-profits in 
the Erie area from almost 
5,000 individual donors in  
just a single day! 
 This year, Erie Gives will be on Tuesday, August 12, 
from 8 am to 8 pm.  Simply visit www.eriegives.org on 
that day between 8 am and 8 pm and make a donation 
to Camp Judson.   
 Your gift will help us to receive a prorated portion of 
the matching funds provided by the ECF.  We are des-
ignating all matching funds we receive for our Every Kid 
to Camp scholarship fund. 
 Last year, Camp Judson received over $21,000 
(including matching funds) as a result of Erie Gives.  So 
tell your friends, and don’t forget to give to Camp Jud-
son and your other favorite Erie area non-profits 
through the Erie Gives website on August 12 between 8 
am and 8 pm.   
 Thanks for your support! 

http://www.campjudson.com


Volunteers Needed 
 If you are looking for opportunities to volunteer, Jud-
son has need for you!  Between now and May, we are in 
need of volunteers to help us get our facilities and prop-
erty ready for the summer season, as well as individuals 
16 and older to volunteer as counselors, maintenance 
CSP’s, kitchen CSP’s, nurses, and to work in the store.  
 If you would like to volunteer, please contact the office 
at (814) 922-3834 or e-mail judson@campjudson.com. 

Volunteer Workdays 
 Our annual Spring Workday is this Saturday, May 3, 
and we are having an additional workday Wednesday, 
May 7.  Each day begins at 9 AM.   
 We will have lots to do to get ready for Summer Camp 
and would love to have you join us as we work on a va-
riety of outdoor and indoor projects, for both individuals 
and groups.   
 Once again, we’ll provide you with lunch and a place 
to the night before if you don’t want to make the drive 
the next morning. 
 If you would like to help out, please call (814) 922-
3834 or e-mail judson@campjudson.com so that we 
know that you will be joining us! 

 
Camp Judson Rally Day 5K Registration 

Please complete this form to participate in the 2013 Camp Judson Rally Day 5K and return it to the camp office. 
  
Name:                
  
Address:                
  
City/State/Zip/Phone:               
  
E-Mail:                
  

 5k Participants  ($20 per person)  
Name     T-Shirt Size 
           
  
           
  
           
  
           
  
Total Due:    $   

 

Rally Day Open House - June 7 

 You are invited to join us for our Rally Day Open 
House on Saturday, June 7. 
 In addition to a picnic lunch—bring your own or buy 
lunch from the dining hall ($5 adults, 12 and under 
$2.50), activities will include: hayrides, swimming, ca-
noeing, horseback riding, riding the zip line, games, 
vespers, an opportunity to meet the 2014 staff, connect 
with old and new friends, and hear what’s happening at 
Camp Judson. 
 The day will begin with a 5k run/walk on our trails at 
9 am (the cost of the run is $20), followed by a gather-
ing for worship, introducing the 2014 summer staff, and 
dedicating the summer to God’s glory.  After lunch a 
wide variety of camp activities will be available to 
choose from (see list above), followed by vespers at the 
lake.  
 A registration form for the 5K is available below and 
at www.campjudson.com. 
 For more information, visit www.campjudson.com. 

 2014 marks 65 years of ministry for Camp Judson and 
we would love for you to join in the celebration!   
 Here are three ways you can help us celebrate: 
 
1. Send us your story.  We are collecting stories of 
how God used Camp Judson to impact your life!  Send 
them to judson@campjudson.com or mail them to 
Camp Judson, 398 Holliday Road, North Springfield, PA  
16430. 
 
2. Send us your pictures.  We’re collecting pictures 
too!  Send them to the same place as the stories or post 

them on facebook and “tag” Camp Judson. 
3. Join us for the 65th Anniversary Celebration Din-
ner on Saturday, August 9 at the Federated Church 
Family Center in East Springfield, PA.  The dinner is 
scheduled for 6 pm with a social hour and appetizers at 
5 pm.  Reservations are required.  The reservation form 
can be found in this newsletter and on the website. 

Celebrate 65 Years of Camp Judson Ministry With Us! 



Return Service Requested 

Northwest Pennsylvania Baptist Assembly 

CAMP JUDSON 
Box 65, 398 Holliday Rd. 

North Springfield, PA 16430-1208 

814-922-3834  FAX: 814-474-6016 

E-MAIL: Judson@campjudson.com 

Website: www.campjudson.com 

Camp Judson 65th Anniversary Celebration Dinner 
 
Please complete and mail to:  Camp Judson, 398 Holliday Road, North Springfield, PA  16430 
Or e-mail to:   judson@campjudson.com  
 
 
Name                 
 
Address                
 
City/State/Zip                
 
Phone #      E-mail           
 
All dinners include appetizers, entrée, salad, potato, dessert, and drinks. 
 
   # of Dinners   Cost 
 
Swiss Steak      @ $12 each    
 
Stuffed Chicken     @ $12 each    
 
     Total     

Camp Judson 65th Anniversary Celebration Dinner 
Join Us as We Celebrate all God has done over 65 years of ministry and look forward to the future! 
Saturday, August 9, 2014 
5pm—Social Hour and Appetizers 
6pm– Dinner and Program 
Federated Church Family Center, 11995 Main Street, East Springfield, PA  16411 


